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DATE: Tuesday, 26th November 2019

To Parents of O-Level Art students - GCSE ART MOCK and BOARD EXAMINATION

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We would like to inform you that the GCSE ART MOCK EXAMINATION will be
conducted on the 11th, 12t and 13t of January 2020 . On the 13 of January 2020 the set Board Exam paper
from Edexcel will be discussed. It is extremely essential and important that students do not miss any lessons
during these first two weeks of school. All guidelines will be provided by their teacher.
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0N which is a ten hour exam spread across these three days with three hours each on

_

the first two days and four hour on the third day.

Kindly note that these important dates must be carefully kept in mind and students
will not be granted leave on any of these days.

Kindly sign this letter and have your son/daughter return it to Ms. Sharon before the end of this week.. Please
keep a copy of this letter for you.

We thank you for your collaboration and we trust that your children are preparing as best as they can towards
their portfolios and Mock Examinations.

Yours sincerely,

\ /
\W%
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )
NAME OF STUDENT : CLASS:
NAME OF PARENT: PARENT’S MOBILE
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